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27 November 2012 

 

Dear Jocelyn 

 

At its meeting on 18 October, the Children and Young Committee undertook 

training on Children’s Human Rights, delivered by the Wales Observatory on 

Human Rights of Children and Young People and the Wales UNCRC 

Monitoring Group. 

 

The aim of the session was to examine the duties imposed on Welsh 

Ministers under the Rights of Children and Young Persons (Wales) Measure 

2011, identify how they can be held accountable for fulfilling those duties, 

and the role of Assembly Committees in connection with the Measure. 

 

Members found the training extremely useful and also noted its importance 

and relevance to other Committees.  I am therefore writing to commend this 

training to you and members of the Finance Committee.  If you would like 

any further details about the course or would be interested in holding a 

similar session, Carys Eyton Evans, Head of Member Liaison and Professional 

Development, would be happy to help.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Christine Chapman AM 

Committee Chair 


